
Water Supply Improvements: 

Pipes for Perth - East Fremantle in the  

Town of East Fremantle and City of Melville 
Notice of Proposal to construct a 600m and 373mm water pipeline 

 
Reference 109665234 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To improve the security and reliability of the water 
supply in East Fremantle, Bicton and Palmyra, Water 
Corporation proposes to construct the following 
infrastructure: 

 

• Installation of 2.2km of 600mm diameter water 
main  

• Installation of 800m of 373mm diameter water 
main 

• Local reticulation upgrades  

 

The map opposite shows the location of the work near 
your property in more detail. The map on the next page 
shows the whole route of the proposed work.  

 

The pipeline will be installed below ground and 
construction will be by open trench excavation which 
will be backfilled and restored. 
 
Subject to obtaining all necessary approvals, the 
proposed work is scheduled to commence in mid-2021 
and will take approximately 10 months to complete. 

 

Further information may be obtained by contacting the 
Project Manager, Shelly Trew by email to 
Shelly.Trew@watercorporation.com.au or 
phone (08) 9420 2354 (during office hours). 
 
Any objections to the proposed work can be made in 
writing to Project Manager, Shelly Trew by email to 
Shelly.Trew@watercorporation.com.au or by mail to PO 
Box 100 Leederville WA 6007 by Monday 1 February 
2021 fully stating your reasons for the 

objections. 

 



Pipes for Perth - East Fremantle   
Map of construction area of the new water pipe 

Reference 109665234 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


